Dear all,

Thank you for your attendance and participation at last Thursday’s meeting. Draft action points are listed below for your consideration. Please return any observations to Conor.McCann@per.gov.ie by close of business tomorrow.


OGP Joint Working Group Meeting
Action Points
11.30-13.00 March 27th, 2014

Location: Basement conference room, 14 – 16 Merrion Street


Civil Society Members Present: Flora Fleischer (Open Knowledge Foundation Ireland), Nuala Haughey (TASC, Transparency International Ireland), Antoin Ò Lachtnain (Digital Rights Ireland), Denis Parfenov (Active Citizen and Open Knowledge Foundation Ireland), Anne Colgan

Civil Service Members Present: Conor McCann (PER), William Beausang (PER), Claire Martinez(PER), Evelyn O’Connor (PER)

Apologies: Andrew Jackson (An Taisce), Donal Enright (Department of Environment, Community and Local Government), Ivan Cooper (The Wheel), Claire O’Keefe (administrator)

A number of action points emerged from this meeting, the seventh gathering of the OGP Joint Working group, continuing the collaborative process of drafting Ireland’s first OGP National Action plan.

1. It was agreed that progress towards the finalisation of the Open Data actions would be best achieved by the organisation of a meeting between interested civil society representatives from the joint working group and representatives of Insight. D/PER will organise this meeting.

1. Regarding the civil society proposal for ‘introduction to computer science’ to be made a compulsory subject in primary schools, D/PER will consult with colleagues in the department of education for an update on current initiatives relating to computer literacy, ICT skills, use of technology etc.    

1. D/PER will conduct similar consultation with colleagues in D/CYA and D/Education regarding the civil society proposals on Supporting children and young people as citizens

1. Civil society will return with more material on the action regarding whistleblower protection in order to indicate what form might be taken by awareness raising of whistleblowing and anti-corruption mechanisms.

1. D/PER will continue to work on the draft taking into account the comments made by civil society representatives on the previous draft, seeking to bring out the impact of the proposed draft actions and presenting them in as powerful a way as possible commensurate with their importance. An annotated version of the civil society draft reflecting discussions at the meeting will be sent to civil society representatives by Tuesday to point the way forward ahead in advance of the next formal meeting of the JWG on Thursday April 3.  DPER will continue to work on the draft Action Plan in advance of next meeting of the JWG.  It was agreed that the narrative would need to include text on the proposed future direction of OGP in Ireland.


The next meeting of the JWG will take place at TASC’s offices from 4.30 on Thursday April 3.
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